
DATE: November 5, 1992 
TO: Division of Records and 

Division of Legal Services 
FROM Edith Holman, Division of 
RE: Docket No. to provide water and 

Utilities in Alachua 
County 

Please include the attached in the above referenced docket file. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me. 
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November 2, 1992 

2900 Turkey Creek Boulevard 
158 Turkey Creek 
Alachua Florida 3261Z-9513 
Phone (904)462-5855 

MOV 0 4 1992 
E*. FuSljc Senia Camniscien 
Wimn of V!atar cnd S8wwer 

Mrs. Jo Ann Chase 
Regu la t or y Ana 1 ys t Super vi sor 
Public Service Commission 
Fletcher Building 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Turkey Creek Utilities 

Dear Mrs. Chase: 

We are in receipt of your letter dated October 21, 1992, which we 
received on October 25, 1992. Thank you for the information which you 
sent to u s .  Please let us assure you that we will continue operating 
this utility as we have in at least the past 15 years and that we will 
not exceed our proper rate charges. All of our policies, regulations, 
etc., will be administered fairly and impartially. 

Yours very truly, 

TURKEY CREEK UTILITIES 

-d* Norwood W. Hope 
NWH : hdc 


